
July 15, 2014
Dear Praying Friends,

Thank you for praying for our VBS. God gave us a great week with good weather and 
about 60 kids each night—26 were not from like-minded churches. We are thankful for 
Trinity Bible Church and all those who worked hard to make the week and the follow-
up a success.

We regularly have opportunities to show love to our neighbor, Ollie, when we are in 
town. The kids also like to send her a drawing or note when we’re on the road. Please 
remember her need for salvation. 

God continues to encourage us with increased support, and we’re at 74.5%! Please pray 
for more prayer and financial supporters. 

We are slowly making preparations to leave for Italy by January 2015 and just completed 
passport applications for Tom and the kids (Stephanie already has an up-to-date pass-
port). Please pray with us for wisdom regarding when to sell our mobile home and 
wisdom to know what other preparations need to be made and when.

The last two Sundays we enjoyed meetings in Ohio with Eastside Community Bible 
Church and Bethany Baptist Church. We benefitted from the fellowship with both! Our 
meeting schedule is wide open after the start of August. Please pray with us regarding 
that. 

Thank you again for your prayers! We 
are so thankful for you.

For the Sake of His Name,

Tom, Stephanie, Daniela, Nino, & Angelo
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pray
that I may open 

my mouth boldly, 
to make known 
the mystery of 

the gospel.

Ephesians 6:19
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